June 2021

Dear Seniors & Parents,

Congratulations for reaching this landmark moment! It's time to commemorate the occasion by scheduling a senior yearbook portrait. Seniors may be featured in the 2021-2022 yearbook with a larger, formal portrait in the senior section by calling Larson Brother's Photography Studio at 559-292-8161 to schedule a photo session.

Yearbook portraits must be taken by Larson Brothers only. Please note, seniors must be in Central Unified School District dress code to take their photo. Yearbook cannot publish photos which violate this policy. If you arrive at the studio out of dress code, you will have to reschedule.

Dress Code:

- Wear a collared shirt and tie, dress or blouse.
- Tops must have 2 inch straps (*minimum*) or sleeves.
- No low cut, off the shoulder, tops/shirts/blouses.
- No cut-out or sheer garments (*unless with tops with 2 inch straps underneath*).
- No t-shirts, exposed undergarments, props, hats or sunglasses.
- No visible body piercings (except ears or stud in nose) or tattoos.
- Vests, suit jackets, letterman jackets and bow ties are permitted.
- No writing or images conveying inappropriate/discriminatory associations.

Important Dates:

- Last day to schedule a studio appointment is August 30.
- Can't go to studio? An on-campus make-up day will be offered at the end of August.
- Schedule early to get the best dates! Remember, appointments offered first come, first serve.
- Check photo for errors around end of October by clicking yearbook link on school website.

*PLEASE NOTE: COVID SAFETY GUIDELINES WILL BE IN PLACE

Thank you, email me with any questions & Go Class of 2022!

Shana Kaspian

Central East High Yearbook Adviser